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Ballarat Comps

Ballarat Comps started last week wtih our Sub-Juniors, Juniors and Seniors all performing well. Inters are on Friday 
27th October and we wish them good luck. Our Juniors performed exceptionally well by winning the Div. 1 
aggregate. They are now the Ballarat champtions as well as State champions. Congratulations to Maree, Kerrie, 
Rhonda and all our beautiful Juniors for all your hard work this year. Well done girls!!!

Results 

Please see RESULTS page for the most up-to-date results

Tickets

Tickets for the concert go on sale on Monday 30th October. Adults $15. Pensioners, children and students $10. 
Rhonda will have the tickets for sale in the Mum's Room from 6pm (cash sales only).

Raffle tickets

Raffle tickets have been handed out to all sections. Please return sold tickets and money to your duty mum. More 
books are available.

Practice Times

Practice Times for each section are as follows:

Seniors 6.30pm - 8.30pm

Inters 4.00pm - 6.00pm

Juniors 4.00pm - 6.30pm

Sub-Juniors 10.00am - 11.30 am

Tinies 9.00am - 10.30am

Fees

Fees for 4th term are now due and payable by Saturday 18th November.

ALL costume accounts and fees must be finalised before the concert. Unfortunately there are still a lot of outstanding 
fees and costume accounts to be paid. The club relies on this money to pay teachers, hall hire and trophies for the girls 
at presentation night. We are a non-profit club and the club just doesn't have the money available to pay for these 
things. If anybody is having difficulties paying, please see your Duty Mum to organise something.
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Practices

There will be practice for all sections on WENDESDAY 22nd NOV from 4.30pm - 6.00pm. No Inters practice for 
THURSDAY 23rd NOV.

Concert Practice

SATURDAY 25th NOV will be concert practice for all sections of the college (venue to be decided, most likely 
Norlane High). 12.30 - 5.00pm.

Centenary of Federation Parade

If you are interested in the Centenary of Federation Parade the enrollment form is in this month's clublink newsletter

Thank you

A big thank-you must go to our prop drivers who towed the prop van around the state to all our competitions. Kerrie 
Anthony and Debbie O'Shannessey (Inters and Juniors) and Sue Dodds (Sub-Juniors). Thanks again ladies for a job 
well done.

Presentation night

Presentation night is Wednesday 6th December 5.30pm

Meeting

The next meeting will be held onThrusday 16th November 6.30pm All welcome.
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